
 
 
DATE: June 29, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Beaver Stadium Scoreboard Replacement, 
 University Park 
 
TO: Short List 
 
 Crawford Architects, LLC 
 Moody Nolan 
 Populous 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your firm has been chosen to be interviewed by the Screening Committee 
in anticipation of selecting a firm for appointment by the Board of Trustees. 
  
Interviews will be conducted at The Penn State Conference Center, University Park on Thursday July 7, 
2011.  The interview schedule is as follows: 
 
 Crawford 10:00 A.M. - 11:00 A.M. Room 204  

 
 Moody Nolan  11:15 A.M. - 12:15 P.M. Room 107 
   
 Populous  1:00 P.M. - 2:00 P.M. Room 107 
 
Each firm will be limited to no more than 30 minutes for their presentation allowing us 30 minutes for 
follow-up questions.  I urge you to use the time wisely and refrain from simply repeating the material 
already submitted in your proposal.  We are most interested in your approach to our specific project, your 
understanding of the key issues that will shape it and any initial broad ideas that you may have developed 
during this process.  It is most important to us that the key team members assigned to this project and any 
major consultants be present for the interview; however, please limit the number of team attendees to five.  
A projection screen will be provided for your use. 
 
The result of the interviews will be announced at the Board of Trustees meeting on Friday July 15, 2011 
and will be posted to our website by 5:00 P.M. that day. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call me or Jason Smith at 814-863-3470 if you have any questions or if we can 
be of further assistance. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
  David Zehngut 
  University Architect 
  (814) 863-3158, fax (814) 863-7757 
  E-mail dxz3@psu.edu 


